
Church of the Week... 

NAB Intercessor—September Prayer Requests... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Paul & Tanya Gericke:  Camp Falcon Rock Developers, ROMANIA 

Email:  rootsromania@gmail.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 On October 27th-29th, Fall Family Camp at Camp Caroline will have some   

special guests  - Paul & Tanya Gericke, our church 

supported missionaries in Romania.  Be in prayer for 

Paul and Tanya as they are home reconnecting with 

family and friends.    

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Catherine Smith    

Sunrise Encore:  Jake & Helen Siemens, Dorothy Unger   

Whitewater Way:  Ken & Hilde Unger     Three Hills Continuing Care:  Don Erickson 

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon 
on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Temple Baptist Church, Medicine Hat, AB 

Lead Pastor:  vacant 

Pastor of Youth & Worship:  Quinn Pereverseff 

 

 

 

 Pray for the students from Taylor and Sioux Falls Seminary, as well as interna-

tional seminaries in Brazil and Russia.  Pray for the Lord to direct their steps in 

this next year of schooling. 

 Pray for the NAB Executive Committee meetings in Edmonton this week.  Pray 

that as this team of men and women meet, they would have a strong sense of 

where God is leading the conference. 

 Praise God for the impact that the ministry of Hispanics for Christ is having; 

pray for their leaders and the new churches that have begun.  Pray for new 

partnerships with NAB churches. 

 

September 24, 2017 

East Olds Baptist Church 
RR1 Site 5 Box 27  Olds, AB  T4H 1P2 

Phone:  556-2821  Fax:  556-3161   Church Email:  eobc@xplornet.ca   
Website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca  

Pastor:  James Rosenberger   403-586-5086 (cell)  eobcjames@xplornet.ca   
eobcyouth@xplornet.com 

Church Office Hours:  Tuesday and Thursday 9-12am                                           

East Olds Baptist 
Church 
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Gleanings Presentation 
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EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Today...  

 

 WELCOME to our special GLEANINGS Sunday!  Be sure to stay after the service for 

some dessert and coffee. 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Thursday.                                          

Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday………..6:30pm, Awana Clubs for ages 3 to Gr.6 

 Thursday……...7pm, Church Board Meeting 

 Saturday……….Church Cleaning:  Mark & Deb Unger 

                                  Grass Cutting:  Ruben ten Brummelhuis 

 Sunday……..…..10am, Sunday School for all ages                                                   

                                   11am, Family Worship & Communion with Pastor James 

                                   2:30pm, Mountain View Lodge service  

                              Greeters:  M&L Statchuk   Coffee:  ?  Nursery:  M Huyzer  LKT:  Rudd’s                                                                                                       

                                    

  Thursday, Oct. 12th:  7pm, Ladies Evening Out 

 Sunday, October 15:  noon, “WELCOME” POTLUCK DINNER immediately after the     

service, where we want to welcome and get to know all our new church families 

 October 27th-29th:  Fall Family Camp at Camp Caroline—special guests will be 

Paul & Tanya Gericke, our church supported missionaries in Romania.  Register 

now:  403-722-3939 or hilde@campcaroline.ab.ca (info on bulletin board) 

Worship in Song:  Barry Weiss 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time:  ages 3-Gr.3 

Gleanings Presentation 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Jeff and JoAnne Moody . 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs in        

Kid Zone, Room 4—Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Youth Ministries... 

Prayer & Praise... 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and wants it on the Prayer Chain,     
call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church family dealing with health 

concerns—Helen Dyck, Don & Tillie Erickson, Ben Foth, Madeline Hall,               

Bill Mehlhorn, Jake & Helen Siemens, Ken & Hilde Unger 

 Pray for peace and comfort for Dorothy Unger, Bob and Cindy Unger and their 

families as they mourn the passing of Walter.   

 Be in prayer for Ken Unger and all the family, as Ken is in hospital. 

 Our world has had some catastrophic events occur this week.  Pray for the people 

of Puerto Rico as they recover from the damage caused by Hurricane Maria.  Pray 

for the people in Mexico City as they recover from the earthquake that took 

many lives. 

 PTL!  Awana is underway and currently we have 26 kids from the church and com-

munity enrolled.   

Person of the Week:  Jasmine Boucher 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

 Friday, Sept. 29th:  6:30-9pm, a       

combined Youth/Young Adults Pizza 

Night at  the church.  

Come and pick your own 

toppings and enjoy an evening of 

food, fun & hanging out.  Contact 

Lynnette Nisbet  (403-877-5987) if you can come or 

if you want more information. 

 

 

 Monday, Oct. 2nd:  7:30pm, Women’s Ministry  

Executive Meeting at the church 

A HUGE “THANK YOU” to all our ladies 

who have provided squares and helped 

prepare, serve and clean up after the   

recent funerals.  Your help has been so  

                                 appreciated! 

Just a reminder regarding   

Gifts and Tithes                        

* please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund                

 SAVE THE DATE!  Women’s Bible Study will be beginning Thursday, October 

5th at 7pm, at Rhonda Schmidt’s home.  The study is “Reclaimed” - invite your 

friends and neighbors and let Rhonda know if you’re planning to attend.           

(403-415-5128) 
Our deepest 

sympathy 

and        

condolences go out to  

Dorothy Unger, Bob & Cindy 

Unger and all the family on 

the passing of Walter.  May 

you experience the Lord’s 

peace and comfort.  Our love 

and prayers are with you. 

If you are inter-

ested in leading 

or hosting a 

Small Group, 

please talk to Pastor James 

or Barry Weiss ASAP. 


